
WALSALL TENNIS CLUB 
(formerly BIRMINGHAM ROAD LAWN TENNIS CLUB) 

Club grounds at the rear of "Travelodge" Hotel, Birmingham Road, Walsall WS5 3AB 
 

www.walsalltennis.co.uk 

President: Mrs M.Sanders 
 

Secretary: Mr Rick Magnante, 12, Scott Road, Walsall, WS5 3PU.      Telephone: 01922 645130 

 

SUMMARY OF SCHOOLS PROGRAMME 
 

Please document below, the progress made in establishing links with local schools. 
 

School Name Contact Details School Programme Start 
Date 

End 
Date 

Park Hall 
Junior 

Jon Hale  
07967321440 

6 or 7 weeks coaching per year group, at school or at a club. 
Adverts on notice board and newsletter.  Discounts in block booked 

lessons. Year group tournaments held in school or at club 

2008 ongoing 

Queen Mary’s 
Boys 

Gary Tayler 
07791457124 

Summer term tennis PE lessons at the club for years 7,8,9 each year 
As well as an afterschool club at club or school. 

2007 ongoing 

Streetly 
Sports College 

Rob Laird 
01213532709 

Ext350 

In charge of above links funding as well as following schools over last 2 
years. Park Hall Infants, Whitehall Infants, Whitehall Junior, Delves 

Infants, St Francis primary, Lindens Primary, Aldridge School, St Mary’s 
Angell’s Primary, 

2008 ongoing 

Shelfield 
Sports College 

Ian Lockett 
Ianlockett.@btinternet.com

Same position as Rob Laird above and oversee’s school work in 
Chuckery Primary,  Brownhills Secondary and Bluecoat schools 

2009 ongoing 

     

 
(2.6 July 2010) 


